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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 23, 2013

TO: Honorable Allan Ritter, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2105 by Lucio III (Relating to municipally owned utility systems.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to define “water system” and would specify that the
governing body of a municipality or the board of trustees having management and control of a
utility system would be required to impose and collect charges for services provided by a utility
system.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, TP
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